
 
 

Office of the City Clerk 
 
 

Notice of Meeting Cancellation 

 

Executive Committee 
 

 
 
The public session for the Executive Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday, April 17, 
2013 at 11:45 a.m., has been CANCELLED due to lack of agenda items. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 8, 2013 at 11:45 a.m.   
 
If you require further information, please call the City Clerk’s Office at 777-7262. 
 
 


